
 

 

 

 

 

  

                                              
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

      BOLDMERE JUNIOR SCHOOL 
Cofield Road, Sutton Coldfield, B73 5SD 

Tel:  0121 464 3656 

Fax:  0121 464 1344 

Email:  enquiry@bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head:  Mr. C Glasgow 

Acting Head of School:  Mrs. K Welch  

Website:  www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to 

embrace learning; achieve their personal best; and build their social, emotional 
and physical wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

Dear Applicant,  
 
We are absolutely delighted that you are interested in applying for the Head of 
School position at Boldmere Juniors, which along with our Infant and Nursery school 
on the same site forms the Federation of Boldmere Schools.  
 
We are fully aware that all schools are different and here is some information to help 
you decide if our school is suitable for you as we have incredibly high expectations of 
our school leaders and staff. 
 
Boldmere Junior School is a three-form entry school, with over 360 pupils in 
attendance. Currently we are also designated as a Teaching School and have been 
since 2013. The school works side by side with our Infant School, which is a three-
form KS1 school with a Nursery class, with over 322 pupils in attendance. We are a 
large site, which requires careful management and organisation.  
 
As part of our educational provision on our shared school site, we also have an 
Inclusion Resource Base to support children with ASC who have EHCP’s. This is in 
addition to our pupil admission number and we currently have 15 pupils in 
attendance, 7 of which are junior children who have timetabled access to mainstream 
provision as and where possible. The number of pupils attending our Resource Base 
is planned to increase to 20 pupils in September 2021 and we are excited at the 
prospect of having additional children at our school that we can cater for effectively. 
So SEND provision is really important in our setting which we feel it is imperative for 
you to know. 
 
When it was last inspected, Boldmere Junior School was graded as an ‘outstanding’ 
school (Ofsted, 2011) that works relentlessly to try to maintain that judgement. As the 
outstanding exemption has been removed, we are long overdue an inspection and 
expect to be inspected in the near future so recent experience of Ofsted would be an 
advantage.  
 
We are looking to appoint a Head of School with the drive and expertise to help us to 
maintain our high standards. The successful candidates will be joining an inclusive 

http://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk/


school that celebrates diversity and where everyone associated with the pupils are 
devoted to providing the very best opportunities for all.  
 
Our website will give you a feel for the school but informal visits are welcomed and 
encouraged. Covid-19 regulations and rules will be explained when you book a visit.  
 
We look forward to meeting you and discussing this exciting opportunity with you 
should the post be of interest.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

                                                    
 

 

 
Carl Glasgow                                                                             Greg Bloom 
Executive Headteacher                                                           Chair of Governors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


